Roy Banks

From: Robert eryan I

Sent: 17 December 2018 15:41

To: Ruth Parker

Cc: Gargrave Parish Council

Subject: Re: Response to Questions asked by Mr Robert Bryan
Ruth

Thank you. | note this crosses with my last email and the issues regarding table 3 appear to be resolved

Robert Bryan, BA Hons., MRTPI.
Town Planning Consultant.

On 4 Dec 2018, at 08:34, Ruth Parker <rparker@cravendc.qgov.uk> wrote:

Robert

| forward you an email from Gargrave Parish Council which includes the information you requested
following your consideration of concerns raised by some Gargrave residents.

Kind regards
Ruth

Ruth Parker
Planning Officer (Planning Policy Team)

t: 01756706232
e: rparker@cravendc.gov.uk
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From: Gargrave Parish Council

Sent: 03 December 2018 19:08

To: Ruth Parker

Cc: Louise Kirkup; Peter Ward; Janet Turner

Subject: Response to Questions asked by Mr Robert Bryan

Evening Ruth,

Please find attached the amended Table 3 which clarifies the support and
objections received at the informal consultation stages and a further column
introduced, reflecting those received at the formal Regulation 14 stages.

Kind regards

Kath

Kath Ashby
Clerk
Gargrave Parish Council

re: I

www.gargravepc.org.uk

(office hours Mon 10am - 2pm)





